
September 15, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Ed Sherry 

2507 North Federal Highway 

Lake Worth, FL 33460 

 

Dear Mr. Sherry: 

 

On behalf of the Review Board, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the letter of 

support which you sent to the President regarding the FBI appeal of the recent Board determinations 

on nine of  ten FBI documents.  We appreciate your time and effort to inform President Clinton of 

your position. 

 

I have added your name to our mailing list so that you will be kept apprised of the Board’s activities.  

Again, thank you for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications  


